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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:  

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) The first sentence of Abstract and Discussion have been improved. 

(2) The etiology of this complication is added. 

(3) Preoperative abdominal ultrasound, CT and MRCP only revealed multiple stones without 

evidence of cholangiocarcinoma or fibrin glue. There is no significant difference in the retrospective 

analysis 

(4) The speech has been touched up by majingyun.editingoffice http://majingyun.baikemy.com. 

(5) The contrast agent introduced smoothly into the duodenum indicates there was no extravasation 

or bile duct stenosis. 

(6) Endoscopy is performed  by choledochoscope through the T-tube fistula, which has been 

revised. 

(7) The last sentence has been deleted 

(8) We did not have the photographs of the CBD with the fibrin glue attached and of the CBD wall 

defect after removal of the fibrin glue 

(9) The reference documentation “Boonstra EA, Molenaar IQ, Porte RJ, de Boer MT. Topical 

haemostatic agents in liver surgery: do we need them? HPB (Oxford),2009,11(4):306-10. 

ISSN:1365-182X1365-182X” has been added. 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 
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